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Total number of 1,941 views with 606 visitors for the month of 
October. Website traffic insight shows the top number of views 
similar as in the previous months.

Posts added to the website this reporting period include Graffiti Wall,  
ACA WSO Seeking Applications, ACA Thanksgiving Marathon, and 
two motions; Motions 24-13: A New Set of Meditation Slides, and 
Motion 24-14: A Revised Feelings Slide.

Also, reorganized the website menu with regards to the Service 
Section tabs by adding/moving the Service Team Schedule to the 
top of the page on both the ‘script and slides’, and ‘mod’ pages.  
Added vacancy notices in the Service Position descriptions. This is 
prompted by the recent 11/7/24  Healthy Service Meeting, which 
was invaluable to me in witnessing actual users find their way on the 
website. Brought up some awareness of opportunities to streamline  
information. Thank you to those attending!

Current postings on upcoming room host trainings being offered by 
fellow travelers, as well as adding trusted servants to the Service 
Team Schedule when requested by email/chat messages until our 
group has a Service Secretary.

Lots of fun with the graffiti wall. Please continue to share your 
visions, inspirations or simply tell us about your Zoom screen saver 
image.
 
Respectfully in service, 
Staci W. (NC)
website@acamorning.org
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